

Minute/Note of Meeting	TITLE	NHCC		
	DATE	12th April 2018	TIME	8.00pm
	VENUE	NHT OFFICES		
	DISTRIBUTION	COMMITTEE MEMBERS, COUNCILLORS, CNES		

Present:	JOHN MACLEOD, KAREN MACDONALD, AGNES MORRISON, MAIRI MACIVER, PAUL FINNEGAN, JOHN M MORRISON
Apologies:	MARGO MACLEOD, PHIL BERTIN, CLLR F CUNNINGHAM, CLLR MITCHELL, CATHERINE MACDONALD

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
1	APPROVAL OF MINUTES (7.3.18)	THE MINUTES WERE APPROVED WITH THE FOLLOWING CORRECTION – APOLOGIES – CLLR P FINNEGAN KAREN MACDONALD (p) JOHN MACLEOD (s)		
2	MATTERS ARISING	<p>FLIGHTS TO INVERNESS – ALASDAIR ALLEN HAT WRITTEN TO INVERNESS AIRPORT AND TO RHODA GRANT WITH REGARDS TO THE CONCERNS PEOPLE HAVE REGARDING THE DISTANCE FROM THE AIRCRAFT TO THE TERMINAL BUILDING WITHOUT COVER IN ALL WEATHERS AND ALSO THE LENGTH OF THE WALK FOR PASSENGERS WHO ARE PERHAPS ELDERLY OR UNFIT.</p> <p>ATM – THIS IS STILL ONGOING AND CLLR FINNEGAN IS IN THE PROCESS OF CONTACTING THE MANAGING DIRECTOR OF CARDTRONICS</p> <p>THE SCHOOL WERE TO LOOK INTO ARRANGING A COMPETITION TO DESIGN A COMMUNITY FLAG – AGNES WILL EMAIL THEM TO ASK HOW THIS IS GOING</p> <p>THE ISSUE OF THERE BEING NO REGISTRAR IN TARBERT FOR A FEW DAYS IN MARCH WAS DUE TO SICKNESS AND NO ONE BEING AVAILABLE TO COVER – HOPEFULLY THIS WILL NOT HAPPEN AGAIN.</p> <p>LUSKENTYRE TOILETS – CLLR FINNEGAN IS GOING TO LOOK INTO THIS THROUGH HVS. AT PRESENT THE CC HAS NOT BEEN ABLE TO FIND ANYONE WHO IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THIS FACILITY AND THEREFORE RESPONSIBLE FOR THE BILLS RECEIVED FROM CASTLE WATER.</p> <p>REGARDING THE HOUSING AT THE POLICE STATION OMAC AND LEWIS BUILDERS HAVE BOTH TENDERED FOR THIS BUT THE COSTS ARE MUCH HIGHER THAN HHP ANTICIPATED SO THIS IS STILL ONGOING.</p> <p>REGARDING THE NAME OF THE NEW HOUSING SCHEME – BOBBYS PLACE – CLLR FINNEGAN SAID HE WOULD TAKE THE CC S CONCERNS REGARDING THIS BACK TO HHP</p>	AM	

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
		THE PATH AT THE BACK OF THE COMMUNITY CENTRE IS ACTUALLY ON NHT LAND SO THEY WOULD HAVE TO BE CONTACTED RE THAT.		
3	UPDATE FROM COUNCILLORS	<p>ST KILDA TRAIL – THE NEW DEVELOPMENT OFFICER WILL HOPEFULLY BE IN A POSITION TO CONCENTRATE ON THIS PROJECT.</p> <p>CLLR CUNNINGHAM WAS AT THE NATIONAL PARK SEMINAR BUT WE DO NOT HAVE ANY FEEDBACK FROM THAT AT PRESENT.</p> <p>THE SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT WOULD LIKE THERE TO BE A SINGLE ISLAND AUTHORITY INCLUDING THE HEALTH BOARD, THE COMHAIRLE, HIE. THIS IS IN THE PROCESS OF BEING DISCUSSED AT THE MOMENT ANT THE HEATH BOARD ARE NOT HAPPY WITH THESE PLANS BUT THE SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT ARE PUSHING FOR THIS.</p>		
4	FUTURE OF HARRIS FUNERAL ASSOCIATION	THE FUNERAL ASSOCIATION IS TO BE DISCUSSED AT THE NEXT HARRIS FORUM MEETING		
5	AOCB	<p>ROAD SIGNS – KAREN HAD SPOKEN TO PHIL BERTIN REGARDING THE SIGNS IN THE VILLAGE AND ASKED IF THERE WAS A POSSIBILITY OF THEM BEING LOWERED. THE NUMBER OF VEHICLES GOING THROUGH THE VILLAGE IN THE WRONG DIRECTION INCREASE WITH THE TOURIST SEASON AND THERE IS A DANGER OF AN ACCIDENT IF SOMETHING IS NT DONE.</p> <p>CLLR FINNEGAN TO LOOK INTO THIS. THE PARKING IN THE VILLAGE IS A BIT CHAOTIC AND ESPECIALLY AROUND THE NHT OFFICE AND AD MUNROS WHERE THE DOOR IS AND PEOPLE ARE COMING STRAIGHT ONTO THE MAIN ROAD.</p>		

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
6	DATE OF NEXT MEETING	NEXT MEETING WILL BE WEDNESDAY 20 TH JUNE AT 7.30PM IN THE NHT OFFICES		